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GARABED Pamela

From: Andrew Percival <Andrew.Percival@corrs.com.au>
Sent: Friday, 30 August 2013 10:51 AM
To: Anti-Dumping Commission Operations 1
Subject: Anti-Dumping investigation - exports of power transformers from the People's Republic of 

China
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Dear Pamela, 
 
Our client, Chint Electric Co., Ltd, requests an extension of time within which to respond to the exporter questionnaire 
to 9 October 2013.  The reason for the request is due to the significant amount of information that needs to be 
collected and provided over the three year period of investigation, as opposed to the usual twelve month period, and 
due to our client being closed for two weeks in August this year due to the unseasonably hot weather in China. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Andrew Percival 
Special Counsel 

andrew.percival@corrs.com.au 
Tel +61 2 9210 6228 
Fax +61 2 9210 6611 
www.corrs.com.au 
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